
Legal Notice 
 

The Londonderry Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
January 6, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Sunnycrest Conference Room at the Town Offices, 
268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH to consider an expenditure of $100,000 for 
construction of the Londonderry Rail Trail.  The public is urged to attend. 


